
CITY OF ISHPEMING CEMETERY BOARD JANUARY 20, 2020 

1 | P a g e  

 

Staff present: Carl Petersen, DPW Director, April Holm, DPW Office Manager, and Tim 

Dellangelo - Parks. 

 

Council Liaison: Councilmember Scanlon was absent. 

 

Present:, Dr. Stephen Piereson, Christine Moffat, John Carlson, and Tracy Magnuson and Karen 

Kasper (5). 

 

The Ishpeming Cemetery Board meeting was held on Monday, January 20, 2020 at the City Hall 

Break Room. The meeting was called to order at 3:00 p.m. by Member Piereson.   

 

PUBLIC COMMENT – None.  

 

MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING 

A motion was made by Member Magnuson, supported by Member Kasper and carried 

unanimously to approve the minutes of September 16, 2019 as presented. 

 

CEMETERY REPORT  

Carl Petersen summarized the cemetery report. He reported that the we are fairly busy with 

burials this winter. Also, the ground is still pretty soft under the layer of snow which makes the 

burials easier.     

 

OLD/NEW BUSINESS   

Member Kasper will be conducted Cemetery Tours next summer in the month of June. She asked 

if it was possible to mow and weed whip in the areas of the tour if she is able to provide her 

schedule ahead of time.  

 

April Holm let everyone know that as soon as the snow melts Ryan will be pulling up the bushes 

and rocks around the columbarium.  

  

NEXT MEETING DATE AND PLACE 

The next meeting will be held March 16, 2020, in the Ishpeming City Hall Conference Room. 

 

ADJOURNMENT  

At 3:30 p.m., a motion was made by Member Moffatt with support from Member Carlson to 

adjourn. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

April Holm 

Recording Secretary 


